
For accessible meeting information please call (707) 543-3016 

TDD (707) 543-3031 

CITY OF SANTA ROSA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 

 

ADOPTION AND AMENDMENT OF FIRE CODE AND BUILDING CODES 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that public hearings will be conducted by the City Council on 

Tuesday December 3, 2013, at or after 5:00 p.m., in the City Council Chamber, City Hall, 

100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa.  The purpose of the public hearings will be to receive 

public comment and recommendations prior to the City Council acting on amendments to the 

Fire Code and Building Code. 

 

1. Every 3 years the State of California updates the California Code of Regulations, 

Title 24 (CCR-T24), through the State code adoption cycle.  The State of California 

adopts and publishes amendments to national model codes and updates codes specific 

to California during this cycle. Such model codes with State amendments and 

California specific codes go into effect in every City and County in the State of 

California 180 days after publication.  The new 2013 CCR-T24 were published in 

July of 2013.  The Health and Safety Code allows local jurisdictions to change or 

modify the State-adopted model codes based on local geologic, climatic, or 

topographic conditions upon making certain express findings.  This is citywide. The 

applicable information is on file in the City Clerk’s Office, City Hall, 100 Santa Rosa 

Avenue or the Department of Community Development, Room 3, City Hall, and is 

available for public inspection. 

 

If you cannot attend, you are encouraged to submit written comments and recommendations 

prior to the public hearing.  Comments and questions regarding amendments to the Fire Code 

may be directed to Fire: Mark Pedroia, Senior Fire Inspector, City of Santa Rosa, 2373 

Circadian Way, Santa Rosa, CA 95407, telephone 707-543-3500. Comments and questions 

regarding amendments to the Building Code may be directed to CD: Michael Whitaker, 

Dept. of Community Development 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Room 3, Santa Rosa, CA 95404, 

telephone 707-543-3234. 

 

 

TERRI GRIFFIN, City Clerk, City of Santa Rosa 
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Monday November 18, 2013 and Monday November 25, 2013 


